
ANNOUNCING THE FIRST GOTC SILENT AUCTION 
 

 

 

We are excited to announce a Silent Auction at GOTC 2019  

▪ The auction will take place on Friday and Saturday, June 28 and 29, at the Holiday Inn, Old 
Town Alexandria. 

▪ All attendees are invited to visit the Silent Auction space to view the items and to place bids.  

▪ At the conclusion of the Silent Auction, the winning bid will be donated to the Vellore CMC 
Foundation* by cash or check  

Seeking Donated Items 

▪ We are currently seeking donations to be entered into the Silent Auction and welcome your 
generosity and creativity.   

▪ Donations are not limited to commercially available items; we will gladly accept your 
personal artistic creations, especially those with a CMC theme.  

Please contact Kirti Shetty ( kirtishetty20@gmail.com) or Suganthi Walter (swalter751@gmail.com) 

with questions and/or donations.  

• * 501(C) 3 non-profit organization (https://www.vellorecmc.org/ ), the US non-profit partner for 
CMC.  Donations can be earmarked for special projects (e.g. Low Cost Effective Care Unit). 

 

• Join us for fun and 

fellowship in the 

Greater DC Area 

 

• Celebrate with food, 

music and other 

activities, including a 

Silent Auction to 

support CMC,Vellore 
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